From: Danner, Dave (UTC)

Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2007 1:39 PM

To: 'david.meyer@avistacorp.com'; Trautman, Greg (UTC); ffitch, Simon (ATG);

'efinklea@chbh.com'; 'cstokes@chbh.com'; 'mail@dvclaw.com'; 'ronaldroseman@comcast.net'

Cc: Moen, Nancy (UTC); Moss, Dennis (UTC)

Subject: Notice re Sidran visit to Spokane -- Corrects date

In conjunction with the Governor's Town Hall event, UTC Chairman Mark Sidran and other cabinet members will be visiting Spokane on October 29 and 30. Among other meetings, Chairman Sidran has scheduled two appointments that he has requested be disclosed in the Avista rate case and accounting petition dockets (UE-070804, UG-070805, and UE-070311).

At 3:00 p.m. on October 29, he will meet with Avista CEO Scott Morris and other Avista executives to discuss the issue of fuel switching as it relates to global warming strategies. This meeting will last no more than 90 minutes.

At 10:00 a.m. on October 30, Chairman Sidran will meet with Larry Stuckart, Director of the Spokane Neighborhood Action Project (SNAP), and some clients of SNAP services to discuss issues related to low-income telephone and energy assistance, and the status of the Community Voice Mail services in Spokane. This meeting will last no more than 90 minutes.

These are intended to be general discussions only. They will be limited to the issues noted above, and will not involve any matters specifically related to the ongoing rate case. Nonetheless, Chairman Sidran will disclose these meetings in the proceeding record.

Please contact Chairman Sidran at 360-664-1173 by noon Friday, October 26, if you have objections to his attendance at these meetings.

David Danner
Executive Director
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
PO Box 7250
Olympia, WA 98504
360-664-1208